
 

 

COVID Team 

(619)437-1305 ext.1040 

COVIDteam@coronadousd.net 
  

 

 

September 3, 2021 

 
Dear CUSD Parent/Guardian: 

 
Please save this letter - you will likely refer to it throughout this school year. 

 
To streamline communications and assist in our efforts to keep all of our students healthy and on campus 

as much as possible, we request that families utilize our NEW Student Absence reporting form each time 

your student is absent (due to illness) by following the appropriate link for your student’s school.  We ask 

that you complete this form as soon as possible to provide our teams ample time to support your student’s 

needs.  Absences not related to illness should be reported via pre-COVID protocols (phone/email/paper 

absence notes).     

 
Student Absence Reporting Links - For Illnesses Only: 

➢ Coronado High School 

➢ Coronado Middle School 

➢ Silver Strand Elementary School 

➢ Village Elementary School 

➢ Crown Preschool Absence Reporting 

➢ Adult Transition Student Absence Reporting 

 
A member of our COVID Response Team will review the information you submit and contact you for 

additional information, if necessary.   

 
Testing Overview 
CUSD led a Statewide pilot program to provide on-site testing for COVID19.  In certain instances, your 

student may be able to return to campus sooner by presenting a negative COVID test, as determined by the 

published COVID19 Decision Tree.   

 
Your student may test at the COVID Command Center at the high school or any testing site and then provide 

their results via email to COVIDteam@coronadousd.net.  

 
Parents are encouraged to register their student for CUSD’s onsite testing program by accessing the 

following link:  https://www.primarybio.com/r/coronado 

 
Moreover, the current COVID decision tree provides additional flexibility (modified quarantines) for 

individuals who are fully vaccinated for COVID19.  Please complete this optional form to verify your 

student’s vaccination status. https://bit.ly/3jBGytn    

 
Concurrent Curriculum Delivery 
CUSD prioritizes the continuity of your student’s learning.  As a result, CUSD in collaboration with our 

teachers, have agreed to provide Concurrent Curriculum Delivery to students if they are directed to 

quarantine or isolate.  This means that, while they may not be present physically in classrooms, they will 

be able to ZOOM into their classrooms to continue their learning until they are able to return safely in-

person.  This program is only available to students directed not to attend in person by the COVID Command 

Center.  Please look for additional communication from your student’s teacher(s) on how to access CCD.  

This is a unique program that is not offered at most school districts - CUSD is proud to support your 

student’s continuity of learning and we appreciate your collaboration to support Every Child, Every Day.   
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